
Presented by Donlon Dance Company ‘FROM WITHIN’ is a newly
commissioned piece of contemporary dance created with young people.

Using the elements and space within the bandstand and Lloyd Park as
its inspiration, the performance will celebrate the new structure. The
choreography will explore the interplay between water, outdoor space
and connecting with nature and play. Cathaoirleach of Tullamore
Municipal District, Cllr Declan Harvey, will officially open the Bandstand
and Facility on Saturday 24th February.

No booking required.


